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PIT Gymnastics is committed to child safety. 
 
PIT Gymnastics supports and respects all children, as well as our staff and volunteers.  
 
PIT Gymnastics is committed to the safety, participation and empowerment of all children. 
 
PIT Gymnastics is committed to ensuring all staff who care for children in PIT Gymnastics 
Programs or services, act in the best interests of the children in their care to ensure their 
safety.  
 
PIT Gymnastics has a duty of care to provide the necessary services to ensure a safe, open 
and welcoming environment with the purpose of protecting children with staff, who work with 
these children, upholding the Club’s values of compassion and responsibility. 
 
PIT Gymnastics is committed to promoting a cultural safety for children inclusive of race and 
disabilities. 
 
PIT Gymnastics has systems to protect children from abuse and will take all allegations and 
concerns very seriously and responds to them with the organisation’s policies and 
procedures adopted by the Gymnastics Victoria Governing body of which we are members.  
 
PIT Gymnastics ensure all staff have current Working with Children’s Checks and complete 
online Child Safety and Child Protection courses. 
   
 


